
HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
NAIROBI

Indian Visa Services for Somali Nationals

           This is to notify that the High Commission of India in Nairobi will begin
providing visa services to Somali nationals who intend to travel to India w.e.f
29th  January,  2024.  Prior  booking  of  appointments  through  the  High
Commission’s website is mandatory.

          The above facility is in addition to the existing visa services available to
Somali nationals through the Embassy of India in Addis Ababa.
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